It's an exciting time to be a supporter of the PEI ATV Federation. Our sport has grown
exponentially over the past few years with the increase of ATV & SXS sales. There are
more riders than ever purchasing trail permits and enjoying our legal ATV trails.

Our vision is to have ATV trails reach from
tip to tip of our beautiful Island. Our clubs
and volunteers continue to dedicate their
time to planning, building and maintaining
sustainable trails. But as a non-for profit
organization we encounter many financial
struggles in our ability to continue trail
development.

In order to fund the growth and
sustainability of our sport we seek your
support. As a sponsor for 2023, we have
four (4) tiers of support which we have
tailored to suit your businesses needs.
There are many crucial projects set for
2023 that will require financial investments
on our behalf. All essential to our growth.

CONTACT US | treasurer@ridepei.ca



